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Ramadan comes with a hope for enduring peace 

 

 
 
The Delegation of the European Union to Sudan published on its website a statement by 
Ambassador Tomas Ulicny on the occasion of Ramadan: 
 
 
"I would like to seize this opportunity to send my warm wishes the people and government of 
Sudan on the occasion of the holy month of Ramadan hoping that it will bring enduring peace, 
wellness and prosperity to this country. 
 
"In parallel to the reading of Quran, praying and fasting, Ramadan reminds us of the importance 
of tolerance, charity and compassion, understanding among cultures and respect to all religions". 
 
"At a time of great change and uncertainty across the world, my thoughts are with those that have 
suffered the most this past year - particularly those in areas of conflicts. 

"So let me wish everyone peace, Ramadan Mubarak." 

 
 
 

  

 


